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Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: PROPRIETARY INFORMATION ENCLOSED 
o f ,  

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed is a prototype of a proposed AT&T billing format produced as a follow-up 
response to a request from Commissioner Jacobs and Staff regarding implementation of 
the NARUC Truth-In-Billing Resolution. AT&T deems the entire prototype billing 
format document to be proprietary and confidential business information and therefore 
claims confidential treatment of the entire document pursuant to Section 364-183, Florida 
Statutes. AT&T requests that the Commission handle the enclosed material pursuant to 
Rule 25-22.006, Florida Administrative Code. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

h & J  Tt& 
Rhonda P. Merritt 

cc: Melinda Butler 


